
 
 

 

 

Duro Felguera, S.A. (“Duro Felguera”), in compliance with what is set forth in clause 227 of 

the Amended Securities Market Law, hereby publishes the following 

 

 

FURTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

 

In relation to the authorization for the granting by the Government of the Principality of 

Asturias, through the Regional Promotion Company (SRP in Spanish), of the financial aid 

described in the Further Relevant Information dated 8 October 2021, under registration number 

12131, the Company hereby reports that yesterday, 27 December 2021, Duro Felguera 

subscribed with the SRP a participative loan for the amount of six million Euros (€ 6,000,000).  

The Principality of Asturias is thereby contributing to the recovery of Duro Felguera so that it 

can once again become a driving force to enable it to generate activity and employment in the 

region. 

 

Gijón, 28 December 2021. 

 

 


